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Proposed Cottesloe Skate Park Project – Grant Marine Park 

1. When will construction  
start for this project? 

The construction dates have not yet been 

determined. 

The Cottesloe Skate Park project is at the concept 

stage and is subject to community support, 

Council approval, detailed design and funding. 

2. How much  
will the project cost? 

It is anticipated that the project will cost 

approximately $300,000 to $700,000 depending 

on the size of the Skate Park and what’s included. 

3. How will it be funded? The Town will explore the possibility of external 

funding. 

4. What kind of 
equipment will  
be used for the 
proposed Skate Park? 

Using feedback from broad community 

engagement, the Town is planning to conduct 

workshops with various groups including 

professional skaters to help determine the best fit 

for Cottesloe. 

5. How big will the 
proposed skate park 
be? 

Community feedback and funds available will 

determine the overall size. 

6. Will the proposed 
Skate Park have 
amenities near by? 

This will be considered as part of the overall 

design. 

 

 


